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Date: December 20, 2007

Attention: Kurt Pritz

Senior Vice President, Services
ICANN

4676 Admiralty Way

Marina Del Rey

CA 90292-6601, USA

RE: Registry-Level Fee Amendment for DotAsia

Dear Kurt,

We are writing to request an amendment to the Sponsored TLD Registry Operator Agreement
between ICANN and DotAsia Organisation, dated December 6, 2006. The requested amendment
would revise the structure for Registry-Level Fees paid to ICANN to become identical to the
structure recently approved by ICANN for the .mobi and .tel sTLDs.

We have drafted a proposed amendment for your consideration. It is essentially identical in all
relevant respects to the mTLD and Telnic amendments, therefore, we trust that it would similarly
be approved promptly by ICANN.

For your convenience, we attach also a version highlighting the differences between the Telnic
agreement and the proposed amendment for DotAsia.

We look forward to a smooth completion of the matter.

Yours Sincerely,

Q_/\—( -
Edmon Chung

Chief Executive Officer
DotAsia Organisation

cc: Craig Schwartz, Chief gTLD Registry Liaison, ICANN
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